
Foundation 2 Homework 17.5.19 

 
This week we have been reading the story of The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch. We have been 

making lighthouses in the Creative Area and have made sandwiches for Mr Grinling, 

labelling our ingredients. We also made real jam sandwiches this week, which were delicious! 

We used these to practise how to write instructions. 

In Literacy we have used sandwich shaped paper to write recipes for our sandwiches.  We 

have learnt to read and write lots of CVCC words, for example: sent, went, pond, jump and 

some new tricky words, including some, come, little, like and have.  We are continuing to 

practise forming all our letters correctly and using full stops and capital letters. 

In Maths we have been learning all about the number 20, different ways we can make it 

and using it to solve problems. We have been counting in 5s and 10s and solving problems 

including how many groups of 5 make 20.  

Next week is our Foundation Stage end of year assembly.  Please make sure all costumes 

are sent into school by Monday.  Just a reminder that Mrs Bancroft’s class assembly is  at 

2.15pm on Wednesday and Mrs Lucan’s is at 2.15pm on Thursday. We look forward to 

seeing you all there to celebrate your child’s time in Foundation Stage.  

Activities For Home 

 Practise your words for our assembly in a loud clear voice. 

 Can you find 20 items and work out different ways to make a total of 20? 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Bancroft, Mrs Lucan and Miss Wilson. 

 

Reminders:  

Please ensure your child has their reading folder in school every day.  

As we often have PE outdoors, your child will need a pair of pumps or trainers in school. 


